









June 28, 2016
Dear Students and Families,







Welcome to third grade! We are excited about the opportunity to get to know you, and we are looking forward to a happy and productive school year.

We are providing a list of supplies so that you may take advantage of summer sales.  Staples and other stores usually have special sales beginning in July.  We are requesting that students bring the following supplies to school in September.  Please label all items with your child’s name.
Supply list:

· 1 package of #2 sharpened pencils (we recommend keeping a supply of pencils at home, in addition to the pencils to be brought to school each day.)
· 2 erasers

· 1 flat, zipper style pencil case
· 6 Marble (black and white) composition books (no spiral notebooks)

· 5 heavy duty pocket folders

· 1 package of WIDE-RULED loose-leaf paper

· 1 package (500 sheets) of computer (copy) paper

· 1 box of plastic zipper-lock bags (any size)
· 5 glue sticks

· 1 package of lined Post-its

· 1 box of 12 or 24 crayons (not any larger)

· Pencil sharpener with cover
If possible, it would be greatly appreciated if you could also please send in the following items:  
2 boxes of tissues, 1 package of baby wipes, and 1 roll of paper towels

Parents, please make sure your child comes to school on time and prepared to work every day.  Please replenish supplies, as needed (especially pencils and notebooks).  

Parents, please encourage your child to read at least 30 minutes each day this summer. In addition, they should practice addition and subtraction facts, and telling time.  This is important for your child’s continued success.
We are looking forward to meeting all of you in the fall.  We will all work together to make this the best year ever!  Have a great summer!

Sincerely,

Third Grade Teachers

